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Recognizing the lengths the state has gone to to advance strong climate goals, it’s 

imperative legislators remain steadfast in this work and support SB 525.  

 

Gas-powered lawn equipment, specifically the 2-cycle motors of gas-powered leaf 

blowers (GPLBs), have continued to be a dramatic nuisance that negatively affects 

our climate, emits harmful air pollutants and produces noise levels that are damaging 

to hearing. The consequences for human health have been well documented and 

disproportionately affect landscape workers and underserved communities, making 

this a significant environmental justice issue. 

 

We can do better by our workers and communities.  

 

Thank you!  


